
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3
RD

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON 

  EAST KNAPP STREET FROM  

  NORTH WATER STREET TO NORTH BROADWAY 

 

Dear Alderman D'Amato: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above-captioned location to the through highway 

night parking exception list. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Alderman Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

SUBJECT: 4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  REMOVE METERED PARKING 

  NORTH SIDE OF WEST CLYBOURN STREET FROM 

  NORTH 6
TH

 STREET TO NORTH JAMES LOVELL STREET 
 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 
 

 As part of the Marquette Interchange project, the parking at the above location is 

scheduled to be eliminated, making way for two through traffic lanes.  Therefore, we recommend 

the following changes: 
 

The Removal of: 
 

 "Two-Hour Meter Parking, 8 AM to 9 PM Monday – Friday, Two-Hour parking, 8 AM 

to 9 PM Saturday". 
 

The Installation of: 
 

 "No Parking Anytime" 
 

 If you have no objection to the above, the legislation will be prepared and subsequently 

heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so you may support it to final passage. 
 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr. 

Alderman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 6
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL THREE-HOUR PARKING ON THE 

  WEST SIDE OF NORTH DR. MARTIN L. KING, JR. DRIVE 

  FROM WEST GARFIELD AVENUE TO WEST NORTH AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman McGee: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable Willie C. Wade 

Alderman, 7
th
 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   7
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

  VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN 

  THE 7
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 

 

Dear Alderman Wade: 

 

 As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance records on 

file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the parking restrictions 

listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses have not questioned the absence 

of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer needed.  We, therefore, recommend that 

the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect 

field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting to remove the following restrictions: 

 

1. North 29
th
 Street, from West Concordia Avenue to West Townsend Street – Two-Hour Parking. 

 

2. North 36
th
 Street, from West Burleigh Street to West Auer Avenue – Two-Hour Parking 

 

3. North 37
th
 Street, from West Concordia Avenue to West Townsend Street – Two-Hour Parking. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable Robert W. Puente 

Alderman, 9
th
 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 9
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS  

  VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 

  9
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 

 

Dear Alderman Puente: 

 

As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance records on 

file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the parking restrictions 

listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses have not questioned the absence 

of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer needed.  We, therefore, recommend that 

the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect 

field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting to remove the following restrictions: 

 

1. North 78
th
 Street, from West Bradley Road to a point 150 feet north – No Parking 

 

2. North 89
th
 Street, from West Dogwood Street to West Portage Street – No Parking 

 

3. North 91
st
 Street, from West Good Hope road to a pint 90 feet north – No Parking 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL NO PARKING FROM 2 AM TO 6 AM 

  ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 57
TH

 STREET FROM 

  WEST NORTH AVENUE TO WEST MEINECKE AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a survey 

indicated that a majority of the residents affected are in favor of this installation, we have no 

objection. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT 

  PARKING ON SOUTH 17
TH

 STREET FROM 

  WEST LINCOLN AVENUE TO WEST WINDLAKE AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th
 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

  VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 

  14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance records on 

file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the parking restrictions 

listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses have not questioned the absence 

of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer needed.  We, therefore, recommend that 

the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect 

field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting to remove the following restrictions: 

 

1. South 6
th
 Street, from West Oklahoma Avenue north to driveway – No Parking 

 

2. East Norwich Street, from South 1
st
 Street east to first alley – No Parking 

 

3. South Superior Street, from East Oklahoma Avenue to South Illinois Avenue – No Parking 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

  SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE FROM 

  EAST OKLAHOMA AVENUE TO A POINT 60 FEET NORTH 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists 

exiting the Starbucks driveway have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling northbound on South 

Kinnickinnic Avenue when vehicles park close to the driveway.  Therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT 

  PARKING ON SOUTH 5
TH

 STREET FROM 

  WEST BECHER STREET TO WEST GRANT STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

OF WEST STATE STREET FROM A POINT 

190 FEET EAST OF NORTH 14
TH

 STREET TO A 

POINT 30 FEET EAST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

 This is in response to a request from Sinai Medical Center located at 945 North 12
th

 

Street to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that parked vehicles 

obstruct the view of on-coming vehicles on West State Street making it difficult for motorists to 

exit the driveway from the hospital emergency room.  We, therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, recommend the above-captioned parking change.  

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

  WEST POTAWATOMI CIRCLE (WEST ROADWAY) 

  FROM A POINT 300 FEET SOUTH OF 

  WEST CANAL STREET TO A POINT 

  350 FEET SOUTH THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

 This is in response to a request from Potawatomi Bingo Casino to install the above-

captioned parking restriction for their shuttle service accessing their parking lots. Since the 

property adjacent to this restriction is owned by Potawatomi Bingo Casino, we recommend the 

installation of this restriction. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON 

  THE SOUTH SIDE OF EAST SEEBOTH STREET 

  FROM SOUTH 1
ST

 STREET TO SOUTH BARCLAY STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of local businesses and residents to install 

the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since the 

majority of the property owners affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON 

  THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH BARCLAY STREET 

  FROM EAST PITTSBURGH AVENUE TO 

  A POINT 90 FEET NORTH 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of local businesses and residents to install 

the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since the 

majority of the property owners affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON 

  THE NORTH SIDE OF EAST PITTSBURGH AVENUE 

  FROM SOUTH BARCLAY STREET 

  TO A POINT 150 FEET EAST 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of local businesses and residents to install 

the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since the 

majority of the property owners affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON 

  THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH WATER STREET 

  FROM SOUTH BARCLAY STREET TO 

  A POINT 230 FEET SOUTH 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of local businesses and residents to install 

the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since the 

majority of the property owners affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  REMOVE THREE-HOUR PARKING 

  ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST MARTIN DRIVE 

  FROM WEST HIGHLAND BOULEVARD 

  TO NORTH 43
RD

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

  OF WEST ELGIN LANE FROM 

  SOUTH 12
TH

 STREET TO SOUTH 15
TH

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of local businesses and residents to install 

the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since West 

Elgin Lane is only twenty feet wide, it poses a risk of not allowing emergency vehicles to access 

this roadway when vehicles are parked on both sides of the street.  We, therefore, in the interest 

of public safety, recommend the above-captioned parking change.  

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON 

  THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH WATER STREET 

  FROM EAST PITTSBURGH AVENUE TO A 

  POINT 200 FEET NORTH 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local businesses and residents to install 

the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a majority 

of the property owners affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON SOUTH GRAHAM STREET 

  FROM EAST WILSON STREET TO EAST HOMER STREET 

  BETWEEN 8:00 AM AND 12:00 PM ON THE 2
ND

 AND 4
TH

 

WEDNESDAYS OF THE MONTH FROM APRIL THROUGH NOVEMBER 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 To implement an enhanced street sweep program on South Graham Street from East 

Wilson Street to East Homer Street, a "No Parking" restriction will be required on this street 

during the period when street sweeping operations will take place.  It is proposed that the "No 

Parking" restriction be placed on alternating sides of the street on the second and fourth 

Wednesdays of the month from April through November.  Additionally, the proposed restriction 

will be in effect from 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM on the affected side of the roadway to allow 

sweeping operations to be completed. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL NO STOPPING AND TOW AWAY ZONE 

  ON THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 13
TH

 STREET FROM 

  WEST MAPLE STREET TO WEST BURNHAM STREET 

  FROM 7:00 AM TO 7:00 PM FRIDAY, SATURDAY, AND SUNDAY 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of the Milwaukee Police Department to 

install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that numerous 

vehicles obstruct the flow of traffic on the roadway during the above times. We, therefore, in the 

interest of public safety, recommend the above-captioned parking change.  

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL NO STOPPING AND TOW AWAY ZONE 

  ON WEST BURNHAM STREET FROM  

SOUTH 13
TH

 STREET TO SOUTH 15
TH

 STREET 

  FROM 7:00 AM TO 7:00 PM FRIDAY, SATURDAY, AND SUNDAY 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of the Milwaukee Police Department to 

install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that numerous 

vehicles obstruct the flow of traffic on the roadway during the above times. We, therefore, in the 

interest of public safety, recommend the above-captioned parking change.  

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2005 

 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #041586 

  INSTALL NO STOPPING AND TOW AWAY ZONE 

  ON SOUTH 14
TH

 STREET FROM WEST FOREST HOME AVENUE 

TO WEST BURNHAM STREET FROM 7:00 AM TO 7:00 PM FRIDAY, 

SATURDAY, AND SUNDAY 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of the Milwaukee Police Department to 

install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that numerous 

vehicles obstruct the flow of traffic on the roadway during the above times. We, therefore, in the 

interest of public safety, recommend the above-captioned parking change.  

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so you may support it to final passage. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 



 


